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“No one has ever become poor from giving.” 

      Anne Frank 
 
Hello ALA Members of Arizona, 
 
October is education month.  This is a great time to visit local schools and 
talk about ways to help your local veterans, active military, and their 
families.  
 
The fall holidays are not far away.  Have a food drive to put together meals 
for people in need.  Work with your local medical facility or school to put 
together a community blood drive.  
 
It’s time to think about the awards to be given at next convention.  
Information and requirements are on the National and Arizona auxiliary 
websites. 
 
I don’t need monthly reports but please share with me the activities your 
unit has done or is doing.  I would like to share these with all the units for 
ideas.  

 
Lisa Young 
Community Service Chairman 


